
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
|7/22/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 06702-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:39 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Public Comment - Docket No. 2025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:36 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Public Comment - Docket No. 20250011-EI 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: stephsimmonsl7@gmail.com <stephsimmonsl7@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 5:52 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Public Comment - Docket No. 20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners, 

I’m writing to express my support for FPL’s base rate request under Docket No. 2025001 1-
EI. As a residential customer, I understand the importance of investing in system reliability, 
clean energy, and long-term infrastructure. 

FPL has consistently delivered dependable service, and I believe this rate adjustment is a fair 
and necessary step to continue meeting the needs of Florida’s growing population and 
energy demands. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input as part of this process. 

Best regards, 

i 



Stephanie Simmons 

StephSimmonsl7@gmail.com 

954-296-6290 
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